Dear Caring Citizen:

The members of the Human Relations Commission (HRC) thank you for your interest in joining our commission.

The HRC is one of the most active commissions in our town. Other than two months off in the summer, we average two events per month, all of which require a good amount of preparation and participation.

If you find the following events exciting and meaningful, you can becomes a key part of making them successful:

- Attend 80% of commission meetings, where we do the bulk of our planning and coordination.
- Assist in the preparation and attend larger events, which include:
 - Bridge Builders. (SORT BY FISCAL YEAR PER CALENDAR TAB)
 - Juneteenth events.
 - o Black History Month events.
 - o Phenomenal Women.
 - o One Book One Windsor.
- Attend the majority of the "Conversation Series" events where we discuss important topics in the community, as well as collaborate in the creation and leadership of one of these events.

The commission appreciates that you're voluntarily offering your time, and want you to know that we will request about 6-12 hours a month of your time, aligned to activities you find most interesting and satisfying.

Thank you,

Town of Windsor Human Relations Commission